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Lakeland Children’s Center Newsletter 
Dear families, first I would like to Thank Ms. Liz Gil-
bert for a great year 2017/2018 we wish her much suc-
cess as Site Supervisor at the VC site, she will always 
be missed. 

As the interim site supervisor for the PM program 
and on behalf of Mrs. Mandara the Am Site Supervi-
sor, I would like to welcome our new children and 
welcome back our returning families, we hope you all 
had a delightful summer and are ready for the new 
school year. 

We started our year with a small introduction to our 
daily routine as well as spent some time getting to 
know one another.  We are outdoors as much as pos-
sible so we can enjoy what’s left of the good weath-
er.  The children love playing sports with Mr. Mi-
chael. When we are indoors they are enjoying season-
al arts and crafts.  

Our enrichment programs already started. We were 
lucky to have Intrigue Dance and Fitness and Coach 

Chris in September. They are great at keeping the 
kids engaged and getting all their energy focused in 
the right direction.  

We also started our tutoring program.  We are fortu-
nate to have our returning tutor, we encourage all 
kids to take advantage of the extra help!  

As celebrate our children’s birthday at the end of 
each month, our September birthday children en-
joyed making their own birthday cake and helped 
with serving snack to their friends. 

The Fun will not end, we still have a lot of enrich-
ment programs coming, arts and crafts and celebra-
tions. We will always do our best to keep LCC @ GW 
a safe and fun environment for your children. 

On behalf of my staff and I, I would like to wish you 
all a wonderful year and thank you for the great com-
munication through phone and email, this helps the 
center to run smoothly. 

George  
Washington 
914-528-8323 
gw@laelandchildrens.c
om 
Interim PM Site Super-
visor: Ms. Dina 
Dawoud 
Interim AM Site Super-
visor: Ms. Anna Manda-
ra 
Enrichment to change 
without notice. Some 
dates are tentative 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 1 

Jewelry & 
Art 

2 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

3 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

4 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

5 6 

7 8 9 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

10 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

11 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

12 
Apple Ci-
dering 

13 

14 15 
Intrigue 
Fitness 

16 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

17 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

18 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

19 
Bricks 4 
Kidz 

20 

21 22 
Coach Chris 

23 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

24 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

25 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

26 
Intrigue 
Fitness 

27 

28 29 
Sewing 

30 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

31 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 
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